
Subject: Re: Testers wanted for new .deb packages
Posted by dolik.rce on Wed, 28 Mar 2012 05:49:20 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Lance wrote on Wed, 28 March 2012 05:31You are very welcome!

Sorry I was wrong. The g++ I used was g++-4.6.
Doesn't change much  4.6 is used for compilation in Oneiric on launchpad and it worked too...

Honza
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